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March 23, 1993

The Honorable Hazel R. O'Leary
Secretary of Energy
Washington, D.C. 20585

Dear Madam Secretary:

The Board has received your March 13, 1993 letter requesting a 45-day extension of time

to respond to Board Recommendation 93-1, Standards Utilization in Defense Nuclear

Facilities. The Board hereby grants DOE's request for additional time to prepare and

submit its response no later than April 28, 1993.

Sincerely,

ItL~~-;1
I John T. Conway

Chairman

Copy to: 'DNFSB Representative, DR-l
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